
HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 23, 2018 – 9:50 P.M. 
SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM 

------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Moved by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive 
Session with Selectmen, Thomas Millias, Kim Roy and Troy Garron to discuss contract 
negotiations for Patrol Officers, Sergeants, Firefighters, Highway/Cemetery, Police Chief and 
Fire Chief: 

Thomas Millias - Yes 
Kim R. Roy - Yes 
Troy E. Garron - Yes 

 
HIGHWAY 
Seelig stated that Highway would like dates to talk about wages.  He added that Also Steve 
Waterman is giving some grief to Highway Surveyor Hayward.  Millias said that Steve Hayward 
is doing a great job since coming into the position.   
 
FIRE, POLICE, FIRE & POLICE CHIEF 
Seelig has not received anything from the above Unions/individuals.  He is not sure if we are 
going to do 2%.   
 
Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive 
Session at 9:55 p.m.: 

Thomas Millias - Yes 
Kim R. Roy - Yes 
Troy E. Garron - Yes 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------- 
Troy E. Garron 
Clerk 
 
/pjm 
 
 


